
•	 Have each student bring a full water bottle marked with 
their name.

•	 Bring an additional disposable water bottle per student 
(there is not a place to refill water bottles on the farm).

•	 Arrive a minimum of 30 minutes prior to your scheduled 
hayride time.

•	 Buses may unload students near the admission building, 
then please park in bus parking on the East side of the 
parking lot.

•	 Send one person to the admissions building with a total 
count of students, teachers, chaperones, and siblings in 
your group. Be prepared to pay in a single transaction.

•	 Get a text/email receipt for your transaction!

•	 Bring sharpie markers to write student names on the 
bottoms of their pumpkins.

•	 Ask students to wear closed toed shoes and clothing  
appropriate for the weather. In October, most students 
will need long pants, a sweatshirt, and a coat.


